Circular No.: 18-013
Date

:
24 January 2018
To

:
LAGUNA RESIDENTS
Subject
: 
AIR-CONDITION REPAIR AT LAGUNA LOBBY
With reference to the last phase of lobby renovation, please be informed that our air-conditioning unit contractor-McCoy, will be repairing the insulation of our lobby air-condition. Work schedule will be tomorrow, 25 January 2018 from 1:00pm to 5:00pm. During this time, McCoy contractor will shut off the lobby air-conditioning unit while the rectification is being done.  

  

Thank you for your kind understanding on this matter.
For and in behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation
SARAH JEAN G. MENDOZA



THESS M. FLORES

Property Manager




Head Property Manager


